
8th Grade News
Hello Parents,

 The Third week of school is done and the initial NWEA test is now 

complete. There will be make up testing for the students that was absent. 

This week will be the first Student of the Month celebration in the Gym. 

Congratulation to all the students for through the first month of school. 

Now we are back in our daily routine, the teachers will be increasing the 

rigor and pacing for the students. If the students need help, have them reach 

out to that teacher. The teacher will make arrangements to assist the 

students upon request. We want to the student to advocate for themselves 

as they would in high school. We want all the students to succeed. Thank 

You.  

ELA/Writing
 Due to testing last 
week, we will be 
starting “Let Em Play 
God,” which is a short 
text by movie director 
Alfred Hitchcock, this 
week. 
We will be continuing 
our work on Monster, 
evaluating characters 
and practicing more 
with text evidence. 

Social Studies
This week we will 

continue our 

adventure into the 

US Constitution. 

We will look at the 

6 Articles of the 

constitution and 

understand how 

the government is 

structured. 

 

Math
This week we will 

reflect on our 

NWEA data and 

set growth goals 

as well as begin 

our first math 

project! Students 

will create their 

own planet and 

explain its 

attributes using 

scientific notation. 

Email:ashoumaker@laveeneld.
org 
 Ms. Shoumaker

Email:mdees@laveeneld.org 
Mr. Dees Email: sgabalgon@laveeneld.org 

 Mr. Gabaldon

ID’s ID’s ID’s: Parents make sure your child leaves the house WITH their ID’s! 

Important Dates:

8/30- Booster Meeting 

@5-6PM

9/1 - Student of the Month 

Celebration

9/1  Art Club begins @ 3-4PM

9/ 5 - Labor Day No School

9/8 - Curriculum Night @ 5-7PM

9/12 - Basketball/Softball Home 

Game vs. Vista

Important things to 

know:
(Click on each link)

- Attendance 

Policy

- Lunch 

Application

- Student 

Handbook

Follow us

Email: 
vcuccia@laveeneld.org 
Mr. Cuccia 

8th Grade Shoutout
 

We want to shout out to all the 

students that was present for all four 

of the NWEA test. Congratulation 

for the perfect attendance. 

 

Science
 Students will be diving 

into the first lessons 

that tie science into 

our driving question 

about the Hawaiian 

Flies. Ask your 

students about what 

they are learning in 

class.

Email:sgabaldon@laveeneld.org 

Mr. Gabaldon
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